
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
June 14, 2020 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

1913 Ritter Drive • Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 
573-335-7667 • Fax 573-335-0034 • www.svcape.com 

Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 
Monday - Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday and Thursday 12:10 p.m. 

Wednesday 5:15 p.m. 

Confessions 
Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Cody Anderson 

Rory Arnold 

Owen Bahr 

Chase Bohnsack 

Colton Bohnsack 

Landen Boyer 

Kinsley Cattoor 

Carter Cissell 

Ellie Davidson 

Easton Debrock 

Kye Doyen 

Layla Garretson 

Jada Graham 

Jack Herndon 

Jack Hussman 

Layla Joggerst 

Parker Johnson 

Austin Johnson-Tumminia 

Makenzie Johnston 

Colten Kiefer 

Aunna Kirn 

Bryson Lee 

Genaro Magsaysay 

Jackson Miller 

Reece Miller 

Kate Mills 

Congratulations to those 
celebrating First Communion! 

Father Rick Jones  •  Father Brian Straus 

Kathy Hotop-Raines • Howard Lewis • Becky Kitchen • Emelia Robison 

Kathy Hotop-Raines 

 

“If angels could be jealous of men, they would be so 
for one reason: Holy Communion.” 

ST. MAXIMILIAN KOLBE 

Aiden Minner 

Xander Otten 

Mackenzie Ralls 

Oscar Ramirez 

Nicholas Reynolds 

Emma Schweinbold 

Elise Seo 

Gavin Stiegemeyer 

Antoniodaniel Trejo 

Cash Underwood 

Elliot Vinyard 

Hunter Voerg   
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The Scriptures today remind us that “we, many though we are, are one 

body for we all partake of the one loaf.” How are we using our gifts of 
time and talent to build up the Body of Christ? 

Act of Spiritual Communion 
The “Act of Spiritual Communion” is a prayer for anyone who 
desires to receive the Eucharist but is unable.  

“My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Most Holy 
Sacrament. I love You above all things, and I desire to receive You 
into my soul. Since I cannot at this moment receive You 
sacramentally, come at least spiritually into my heart. I embrace 
You as if You were already there and unite myself wholly to You. 
Never permit me to be separated from You.  Amen.” 

SEMO Food Bank 
Due to the current situation with Covid-19, St. Vincent de Paul CCW’s 
participation at the SEMO Food Bank in Miner, Missouri, has been 
temporarily canceled. The plan is to return to this ministry on Tuesday, 
August 18. 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, June 15 
 6:30 am Dale Klobe  

Tuesday, June 16  

 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members  
  of the Paul Ford Family 

 12:10 pm Fr. Justin Monaghan  

Wednesday, June 17 
 6:30 am Gertrude Bell  

 5:15 pm No Mass 

Thursday, June 18  
 6:30 am Dorothy Reinwald 

 12:10 pm Jim Kluesner  

Friday, June 19 
The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 6:30 am Gene and Marjorie Littleton  

Saturday, June 20 
The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
  6:30 am Poor Souls in Purgatory 

 5:00 pm Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Steve Arnzen Family  

Sunday, June 21 
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 am Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Peters and Schrock Families  

 9:00 am Deceased Members  
  of the VanGennip and Cantoni Families  
 10:45 am James W. and Evelyn Riley  

 3:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Ron Scott, David Petry, the sick, 
the hospitalized, the homebound, and those who 
care for them. Pray also for those suffering from 
Covid-19, for all health-care workers and for those 
seeking a vaccine to the Coronavirus.  

Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
Maxine’s Shareable Wearables, a clothing closet for those in need, is 
now open for business. The hours will be the same as before but with 
less staff and few customers at a time. The racks are full and storage 
space is overflowing. Therefore Maxine's can take only donations of 
summer clothing at this time. Items in short supply include: 

Men’s shoes, including flip-flops 
Men’s 2x and larger summer shirts 
Ladies’ plus-size swimsuits 
Toddler boys’ summer clothing (24 month, 2T, 3T) 
Adult bathrobes/slippers 
Adult backpacks, duffel bags and summer purses 

Donations can be brought directly to Maxine’s (basement of old 
convent behind DePaul Center) on Thursdays, 9:00 - 11:00 a.m., or 
Saturdays, 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon. 

Secular Franciscan Order 
Second Sunday of Each Month 

1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
Upper Meeting Room 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 
Cape Girardeau 

The Secular Franciscan Order is laity 
following the Rule St. Francis wrote, 
approved by the Pope, to support one 
another in living a simplified life - from 
Gospel to Life from Life to Gospel.  
Come and see!  Contact Anita Tygett at 
573-335-1538. 
 

Catholic Communication Campaign 
This weekend, the collection for the Catholic Communication Campaign 
(CCC) will take place. Your support helps the CCC connect people to Christ 
in the United States and around the world through the Internet, television, 
radio, and print media. Half the funds collected remain in the Diocese of 
Springfield-Cape Girardeau to support local efforts. Be a part of this 
campaign to spread the Gospel message. Support the collection today by 
using Faith Direct, by mailing your envelope to the parish office, or by 
dropping it in the collection basket/box!  

Please Note - Wednesday Evening Mass 
Priests in the area, including Fr. Rick and Fr. Brian, will be attending a 
Mass with Bishop Rice on Wednesday afternoon, June 17, at St. Mary 
Cathedral. Because of this, the 5:15 p.m. Mass will be canceled here at St. 
Vincent. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Readings - June 21, 2020 

Jeremiah 20:10-13  Romans 5:12-15 
Matthew 10:26-33 

Collection - June 7, 2020 

 Collection  $ 20,313.00 

 E-Tithing  $ 3,772.00 

 Total  $ 24,085.00 

 Weekly Budget  $ 31,450.00

 Year-to-date Difference  - $ 41,844.00 

Thank you! 

May They Rest in Peace  
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Joseph Farrow, brother of Pat Fornkohl;  
Eugene Holloway, father of Jared Holloway and Megan Andrews; and 
Joann Arnzen, a member of the St. Vincent de Paul Parish family. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Newman Center Mass 
During the construction of the new St. John Henry Newman Center, the 6:00 
p.m. Sunday Mass will be celebrated at St. Mary Cathedral. 

• The Week Ahead • 

Monday, June 15 
 7:00 pm Prayer Ministry 

Tuesday, June 16 
 6:30 pm SVS Graduation (by invitation only) 

Wednesday, June 17 

 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

Thursday, June 18 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 

Friday, June 19 

Saturday, June 20 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

Sunday, June 21 

  Happy Father’s Day! 

Ordination to the Diaconate 
On Friday evening, June 19, at 7:00 p.m., Mr. Alex 
Sutachan will be ordained as a Transitional Deacon for 
the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. The 
Ordination will take place at Immaculate Conception 
Parish in Springfield, Missouri. Many of you will 
remember Alex from the time he spent at St. Vincent last 
year working on his Parish Internship. This event will be 
live-streamed through the Diocesan Facebook page and 
may be seen later on the Diocesan website 

(www.dioscg.org). Please keep Alex in your prayers as he prepares for 
his Deacon Ordination. If you would like to send a congratulation card to 
Alex, please drop it off at the Parish Office or place it in the basket near the 
Baptismal Font in Church. 

Divine Mercy Holy Hour 
During this quarantine and civil unrest, you are invited to spend an hour with 
Jesus and immerse yourself, your loved ones, and the country in His Divine Mercy. 

Pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet and Rosary every 
Wednesday afternoon from 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

If you are unable to stay for the entire hour, come for as long as you can! 

Jesus, I trust in You! 
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Parish Tithing 

Please be mindful that St. Vincent Parish’s main source of income, the 
Sunday collection, is taking place in a limited way. If you have signed up 
for Faith Direct, thank you! Faith Direct is the innovative solution that 
allows you to support St. Vincent de Paul Parish using electronic funds 
transfer from a bank account or credit/debit card just as you may do now 
with your mortgage payment, etc. It is simple, safe and convenient. You 
can begin supporting St. Vincent electronically today by visiting 
faith.direct/MO885. If you do not want to use this option, feel free to 
mail in your Sunday donations or drop them in the designated containers 
at weekend Masses. As always, thank you for your contributions! 

 • Contact Information • 

Parish Office  
contactus@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Father Rick Jones, Pastor 
Stvcapepadre@gmail.com / 573-335-7667 

Father Brian Straus 

Associate Pastor/ Sacramental Priest 
for CCM, SEMO University 
fatherbrian@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Robbie Huff 
Head of Schools, St. Vincent de Paul, Perryville 
robhuff@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Mark Kiblinger 
Coordinator of Stewardship and RCIA  
mkiblinger@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Thomas Schumer 
Director of CCM, SEMO University  
deacontom@ccmin.org / 573-335-7667 

Kay Glastetter 

Principal of St. Vincent DePaul Grade School  
kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net / 573-334-9594 

Kathy Hotop Raines 

Director of Religious Education 
kraines@svcape.eduk12.net / 573-335-7667 

Rose Huff 

Bulletin Editor/Administrative Assistant 
rhuff@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Lenny Kuper, Music Coordinator  

lennykuper@notredamecape.org  

573-335-7667 

Jeffrey Lloyd, Maintenance Supervisor 

jlloyd@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Beverly McMeel 

Accounting Clerk/Administrative Assistant 

bmcmeel@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Cheryl Oberhaus, Director of Parish Finance  

coberhaus@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Debbie Wells, Receptionist 

dwells@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Discipleship Corner 
Have the events of the last few weeks, spurred by the death of George 
Floyd, given you pause?  

Many members of the Church want 
to know what they can do during 
these turbulent times.  Take some 
time this week to hear from priests 
on the issue of racism and 
specifically, how it is manifested in 
our church.   

In a recent interview, Fr. Mike Schmitz sits down with Fr. Josh 
Johnson to discuss racial division in the Church and how Catholics can 
strive to restore unity in the Body of Christ. Fr. Josh gives four 
practical pieces of advice: listen to learn, use specific language 
when speaking with each other, act as one Body in Christ, 
and join in the suffering of Jesus to make reparation for 
others’ sins. 

This very worthwhile discussion between two inspirational priests can 
be found as a video on the Ascension Press website:  https://media. 
ascensionpress.com/video/reconciling-the-body-of-christ/ or on the 
Fr. Mike Schmitz podcast.  

Father Patrick Nwokoye also has posted some live discussions on the 
matter of racism which can be found on his Facebook Page: Patrick Ike 
Nwokoye. 

https://media.ascensionpress.com/video/who-do-you-listen-to-fr-josh-johnson/
https://media.ascensionpress.com/video/who-do-you-listen-to-fr-josh-johnson/
https://media.ascensionpress.com/video/reconciling-the-body-of-christ/
https://media.ascensionpress.com/video/reconciling-the-body-of-christ/


St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

If you have an email address and would like to receive future parish updates 
during this time, please email stvincentcapegirardeau@gmail.com. 
Your information will strictly be kept for parish notifications. 

Masses ➢ Next Sunday, June 20-21 
For the past four weekends, there have been a variety of Sunday Masses for 
parishioners to attend. After keeping track of the numbers, it appears that the 
regular Sunday schedule would handle everyone. If a Mass becomes full using 
the “social distancing” parameters, parishioners will be directed to the upper 
meeting room where each Mass will be televised from Church. You will be able 
to see and hear the Mass taking place in the Church. At Communion time, a 
Eucharistic Minister will bring Holy Communion to the upper meeting room. 
Thank you for your patience once again during this time of learning how to 
deal with the Coronavirus pandemic.  

Considerations before coming to Mass 

• Bishop Rice has dispensed the faithful from the obligation to attend Mass on 
Sunday for the time being.  

• Those who are symptomatic, or who have been exposed to another with the 
Coronavirus within 14 days, are not permitted to enter church in accordance 
with national, state, and local health directives.  

• All attendees are asked to check their temperature at home before coming to 
Mass.  

• Those who are at risk because of an underlying health issue, or who are 60 
years old or older, are strongly encouraged, for their own health, to avoid the 
risk of attending public celebrations of the Mass. 

Directives during this time of Social Distancing 

• If you come to Church as a family, please sit together as a family group. You 
should be seated at least six feet from other families. Remember, there are to 
be NO hugs or handshakes!  

• The Church space is limited to 30% of the normal seating capacity. This 
means that the Church space will seat approximately 150-200 people.   

• Please remember that Mass is celebrated Monday to Saturday at 6:30 a.m. 
Wednesday Mass is at the regular time of 5:15 p.m. Also during the summer, 
weekday Masses will be celebrated on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 12:10 p.m.  

• Meetings may be held if social distancing is maintained but these need to be 
scheduled through the parish office and approved by Father Rick. Proper 
sanitation needs to take place after each meeting by the group members of 
that meeting.  

• There are to be no special dinners or events that would bring a large crowd 
together through the end of June. 

• The “Family Room/Cry Room” will only have a few chairs in it. 

Cleanliness and Godliness 

• The Church will be supplied with plenty of hand sanitizer in various 
locations. 

• Remember that the Church space is sanitized each day after each Mass. 
When Mass is not being celebrated, the Church will be open for visitation. 
Starting this Monday, the Church will generally be open from 6:00 a.m. until 
8:00 p.m. 

• Hymnals have been removed. Please bring your own missal. 

• Please bring your own face mask and know that you are encouraged to wear 
it. 

• Please be open and flexible to these “social distancing” guidelines …everyone 
is still learning how to live in this new way! 

Catholic Vocations 
in the United States 

Did you know that the estimated 68 
million Catholics in America make 
up less than six percent of the 1.2 
billion Catholics in the world? 
Nonetheless, the United States has 
the fourth largest Catholic 
population of any country. Did you 
also know: 
• Annually, more than 500 men are 

ordained priests in the USA. 
• There are about 154,000 Catholic 

weddings each year. 
• There are currently 48,000 

religious Sisters in the USA but 
the average age is 75. 

• In 2015, 760,000 infants and 
children were baptized in the USA. 

When it comes to vocations, the USA 
is far behind the vocation booms in 
India, Poland and Africa. But com-
pared to Europe and Canada, the 
Catholic Church in the USA is doing 
well. And the Catholic Church in the 
USA has reasons to be hopeful for 
the future. Various Catholic youth 
movements are growing stronger, 
and many organizations are urging a 
“culture of discernment.” 

In this political season, as we are 
reminded that “all politics is local”, 
we should remember that all vocations 
are local and come from regular 
families, parishes and schools – even 
from your own family! 

Walking with God? 
Walk with the Sisters! 

The Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual 
Adoration invite single women, ages 18 
- 40 who are considering religious life, 
to attend a Virtual Monastic Experience 
via Zoom July 12-14, 2020. You will 
digitally be shown the life of the 
Sisters, be introduced to Sisters and 
share some tips on prayer and discern-
ment. The experience will include one 
hour of input each day. There will also 
be an opportunity to connect with the 
vocation director one on one. There is 
no cost to attend. Visit the website to 
learn more: www.benedictinesisters.org. 
To register, please call Sr. Maria 
Victoria at 660-944-2221 ext. 127 or e-
mail vocation@benedictinesisters.org. 

http://www.benedictinesisters.org
mailto:vocation@benedictinesisters.org
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Reprinted with permission under ONE LICENSE #A-603099. All rights reserved.  

First Reading 
Deuteronomy 8:2-3, 14-16a  

Moses said to the people: “Remember how 
for forty years now the LORD, your God, 
has directed all your journeying in the 
desert, so as to test you by affliction and 
find out whether or not it was your 
intention to keep his commandments. He 
therefore let you be afflicted with hunger, 
and then fed you with manna, a food 
unknown to you and your fathers, in order 
to show you that not by bread alone does 
one live, but by every word that comes 
forth from the mouth of the LORD. 

“Do not forget the LORD, your God, 
who brought you out of the land of Egypt, 
that place of slavery; who guided you 
through the vast and terrible desert with its 
saraph serpents and scorpions, its parched 
and waterless ground; who brought forth 
water for you from the flinty rock and fed 
you in the desert with manna, a food 
unknown to your fathers.” 

Second Reading 
1 Corinthians 10:16-17 

Brothers and sisters: The cup of blessing 
that we bless, is it not a participation in the 
blood of  Christ? The bread that we break, 
is it not a participation in the body of 
Christ? Because the loaf of bread is one, 
we, though many, are one body, for we all 
partake of the one loaf.  

Gospel Reading 
John 6:51-58 

Jesus said to the Jewish crowds: 
“I am the living bread that came down 
from heaven; whoever eats this bread will 
live forever; and the bread that I will give is 
my flesh for the life of the world.” 

The Jews quarreled among themselves, 
saying, “How can this man give us his flesh 
to eat?” Jesus said to them, “Amen, amen, 
I say to you, unless you eat the flesh of the 
Son of Man and drink his blood, you do not 
have life within you. Whoever eats my flesh 
and drinks my blood has eternal life, and I 
will raise him on the last day. For my flesh 
is true food, and my blood is true drink. 
Whoever eats my flesh and drinks my 
blood remains in me and I in him. Just as 
the living Father sent me and I have life 
because of the Father, so also the one who 
feeds on me will have life because of me. 
This is the bread that came down from 
heaven. Unlike your ancestors who ate and 
still died, whoever eats this bread will live 
forever.” 

Gathering Song 
I Am the Bread of Life 

Responsorial Psalm 
Praise the Lord, Jerusalem! 

http://www.usccb.org/bible/exodus/34:4
http://www.usccb.org/bible/exodus/34:4
http://www.usccb.org/bible/exodus/34:4


Celebrating the Sacraments 
Celebrando los Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the parish 

office at least six months in advance. (If 
you have been married before, an annul-

ment may need to be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuníquese 
con la oficina parroquial por lo menos 

con seis meses de antelación. (Si usted 

ha estado casado antes, una anulación 
del matrimonio puede necesitar ser he-

cha primero.) 
••• 

Baptism: Your family needs to be regis-

tered in the parish for three months prior 

to the baptism. It is necessary to schedule 

baptismal preparation classes six weeks 

prior to your child’s baptism. Taking the 

baptism class prior to birth is encour-
aged! Contact Deacon Mark Kiblinger at 

the parish office (573-335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser inscritos 
en la parroquia por lo menos 3 meses 

antes de bautizar. También los padres 

tienen que celebrar la santa misa cada fin 
de semana. La clase de preparación para 

el bautismo para padres y padrinos es 

cada último lunes del mes. Favor de co-
municarse con Padre Rick una semana 

antes al 573-335-7667.  
••• 

Holy Orders and Consecrated Reli-

gious Life: Would you like to talk about 

how to be a Priest, Permanent Deacon, 
Religious Brother or Religious Sister? 

Come to a gathering on the last Thursday 

of each month for snacks and discussion 
about this way of life. For more infor-

mation, call Father Rick at the parish 

office (573-335-7667) or email him at 
stvcapepadre@gmail.com.  

Orden Sagrado y vida religiosa con-

sagrada: ¿te gustaría hablar de cómo 
ser sacerdote, diácono permanente, her-

mano religioso o hermana religiosa? Ven 

a una reunión el último Jueves de cada 
mes para algunos bocadillos y discusión 

sobre esta forma de vida. Para más infor-

mación, llame al Padre Rick en la oficina 
parroquial (573-335-7667) o stvcapepa-

dre@gmail.com. 
••• 

Anointing of the Sick: If you are going 

to the hospital for a planned surgery, 

please call the parish office so this Sacra-
ment can be celebrated with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si usted va 

al hospital para una cirugía planificada, 
por favor llame a la oficina parroquial 

para que este Sacramento pueda ser cele-

brado con usted. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Closing 
Table of Plenty 

Communion 
Sanctuary 
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Congregation: (sing twice) 

mailto:stvcapepadre@gmail.com


BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

573-335-5700 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

PLUMBING & 
HEATING, INC. 

573-334-4689 
Specializing in 

Commercial 
Industrial Piping 

  

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070  ·   1704 BROADWAY 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

LIFE AND HEALTH INSURANCE 
Including: 

Long Term Nursing Home Care 
Medicare Supplements 

Burial Insurance 

Morrell C. Diebold 

573-335-7584 1140 N. KINGSHIGHWAY • CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

212 S. Kingshighway 
573-334-9131 

Redefining Wealth Management 

Richard R. Cuba, CFP®, CWS® 
Tyler H. Cuba, CWS® 

573-334-7000 
www.cubafinancialgroup.com 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Auto, Home, Life and Business 

Ken Oberlohr • 573-335-5822 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420       www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

  

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Jack R. Ruopp, D.C. 
Chiropractor 

573-335-7349 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     

Broadview at Route K 
Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

GENTLE METHODS  TRUSTED EXPERIENCE  SATISFIED PATIENTS 

J.P. Arpin, D.D.S.  573-334-3131  

Stan Irwin, AAMS 
Financial Advisor 

839 N. Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

573-335-8274 
www.edwardjones.com 

Making Sense of Investing 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

& cremation service 
829 N. West End Blvd., Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 
573-335-3223                        www.crainsonline.com 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

FTD 

573-803-3353 

ARCHITECTURE 

2044 BROADWAY STREET 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MISSOURI 63701 

PH:   573-339-1473 • FAX: 573-339-1483 

e-mail: blakemalone@sbcglobal.net 

Please support these fine advertisers!!! 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 
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